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The Chamber of Deputies supports the proposal for the European Year of Youth 2022 and the 

creation of a genuine European education area by 2025, where there are no boundaries and barriers, and 

where the experience of the Member States and the joint effort of all political forces should be capitalized. 

Furthermore, the European Year of Youth represents an excellent opportunity to capitalize the 

potential of the Erasmus+ program, in an overall vision, with access to Asia, Africa and South America.  

The Chamber of Deputies makes recommendations on this communication regarding: 

• the creation of opportunities for the excellent health of young people, by promoting sports 

and outdoor recreational activities and of a healthy diet; 

• the support of young people in rural areas, especially those in isolated or disadvantaged areas, 

and involving them in cultural and non-formal education initiatives; 

• the attraction of the business environment to create a space for young people to turn 

challenges into opportunities, in an entrepreneurial spirit; 

• the rediscover of added value in transnational actions that will have a visible and immediate 

impact on young people; 

• the use of the European Year of Youth for the development of mechanisms to promote the 

European Union's dialogue with young people. 

Moreover, the Chamber of Deputies considers that the monitoring and evaluation mechanisms will 

be used to be implemented with the support of the European Commission, in order not to increase 

excessively the administrative burden of the Member States. 

 

 


